
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 10-08-2007 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th Grade 49 
8th Grade 29  +1 
9th   grade 59 
10th grade 52  +1 
11th grade 45 
12th grade 39 
Total Jr.H 
& HS 

271 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th   grade 1 
8th grade 1 
9th   grade 2 
10th grade 1  -1 
11th grade 1  +1 
12th grade 2 
Total BEA 8 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th   grade  
8th grade  
9th   grade 1 
10th grade  
11th grade  
12th grade  
Total BEA  
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 281   +2 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 8-27-2007 through 9-07-2007 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

3-JH  3-HS  

Skipping 5-HS (Skipping Activity 
Period) 

Truancy 2-HS  1-BEA 
Fighting 2-JH 
Possession of tobacco  



Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying 2 
 
Staff Development  

1) Melanie Jones- Special Ed. Training 
2) Susan Davis and Candace Bader- Training centered on 

state testing Region 20 and TEA.  
3) Mrs. Kunz-Math instruction training at Reg. 20. 
4) Frank Taylor- Met with Michael Webb from Reg. 20 

locally. First stage of the Principal’s Academy that 
will be ongoing throughout the year.   

5) Mrs. Stone and Mrs. Cantu-  RSCCC training at Reg. 20 
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Homecoming week was a very busy time for both students and faculty.  I would like to 
thank Mrs. Rueda for helping to start what I hope will be a new and fun tradition- The 
“Burning of the T”.  Mrs., Brandt always does a great job organizing the homecoming 
pep rally and all of the class sponsors went above and beyond in helping to organize the 
parade and other homecoming activities.   I and all the members of the high school and 
junior high appreciate the time, effort, and wisdom that school board members give on 
our behalf. We recognize that without the great leadership from the school board and 
Mrs. Renken our direction of continued and greater success would not be possible. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


